Alateen Coordinator Report
NYN Fall Assembly
September 2021

During the past month | have
e communicated weekly with the AAPP via email and telephone.
e communicated with the NYNAC Coordinator
e continued to submit a monthly article for Northern Hi Lights
e kept current with the post on AFG Connects

The next Alateen Interest Meeting will be on Sunday, September 19, 2021 at 9:00am. All
participants need to visit the NYN website to register for this meeting to receive the Zoom
codes. Currently registered AMIAS have been sent an email reminder about this meeting. The
first agenda item will be to provide information to Al-Anon members about Alateen and how to
become an AMIAS.

Alateen Interest Meetings (AIM) will continue to be held electronically each month. Refer to the
Events Calendar on the NYN website for upcoming dates. All are welcome. If you are interested
in joining us, | can be contacted at alateen@nynafg.com

Respectfully submitted,
Mary S.
NYN Alateen Coordinator
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